
Australian Aboriginal 
culture 1

Work out a way of catching a 
kangaroo using:

•a stocking
•a mango
•a telephone

Australian Aboriginal 
culture 2

Uluru needs to be kept as a 
sacred site.

List 5 ways this can be 
achieved. 

Australian Aboriginal 
culture 3

Work out what this picture 
could mean in relations to 
Australian Aboriginal culture:

Australian Aboriginal 
culture 5

Write an acrostic poem for the 
word:

BOOMERANG

Australian Aboriginal 
culture 4

Work out 5 ways to learn 
more about Aboriginal 

culture.

Australian Aboriginal 
culture 6

Work out 5 ways of finding 
water in the desert.



Australian Aboriginal 
culture 7

Construct a model of an 
Aboriginal shelter using:

Items found in the playground.

Australian Aboriginal 
culture 8

Name 10 different uses for a 
boomerang.

Australian Aboriginal 
culture 9

The answer is:

“Aboriginal art”.

Write 5 questions.

Australian Aboriginal 
culture 11

What if you had to live on 
“bush tucker” food for your 
holidays?

Write down 5 possible 
consequences.

Australian Aboriginal 
culture 10

Create a new product by 
combining a:

didgeridoo

and

a barbeque

Australian Aboriginal 
culture 12

Name 5 things that

a fire stick

and

an apple

have in common.


